
We have confirmed a Bullseye Clinic at the Oakdale Gun Club taught by  
Brian Zins and Andy Moody for April 23 & 24, 2011! 
 
The Zins Clinic is taught by former Marine Brain Zins and the person he  
credits with having a huge impact on his success and molding his 
shooting skills as a young Marine, Andy Moody MSGt, USMC (ret.).   It is a  
two day class, 16 hours, with in depth class room instruction and  
plenty of dry fire and live fire drills with group and one on one  
instruction to help better understand how to improve your scores on the  
line. Brian is the 10 time winner of the National Matches at Camp Perry. 
 
The Zins clinics have received great reviews.  We are not doing this to  
make money, just to cover costs of Brian, Andy, their fee and travel.  
If there is extra money, it would go to the Oakdale Gun Club for  
Bullseye targets, Bullseye equipment repair or other Bullseye related items. 
 
This is a great start for the outdoor Bullseye season.  The first 2700  
match of the year is at Oakdale on May 1.....so you can learn new  
techniques and then begin to use them the following week! 
 
We will only have room for 25 students at $210 per student. Please try  
as best you can to make sure you can attend before you register.  The  
details of registration and securing a spot at the Clinic are: 
 
1. Send a check for $210 made out to Mark Vangsgard and send to Mark  
Vangsgard, 2200 Oriole Ave N, Stillwater MN 55082. 
 
2. I will cash the check and hold the money. I will confirm your  
registration via email. 
 
3. Once the 25 spots are full, a waiting list will be started....but  
those checks will not be cashed. 
 
4. If a registered person is then unable to attend, I will try and back  
fill with people from the waiting list, and only if successful, will the  
fee be refunded.  Obviously, there is are fixed fees and travel  
expenses we have to cover. 
 
5. I will remain in contact with the participants about timing, check  
in, what to bring, etc, as the time gets closer. 
 
You are being notified of this clinic first because of your past  
participation in Bullseye or Free Pistol matches.  We will begin to  
advertise in the Oakdale Gun Club Bulletin and at the gun shows soon. 
 
If there are additional people you would like to forward this email to,  
please feel free.  I am trying to keep an updated list of pistol  
shooter email addresses for this and ongoing match notification  
purposes.....so if you think there are additional people I should add  
to the shooter distribution list or changes to email address, please let me know. 
 
Mark 
 


